
PHYBS Proposal for Removable Fence

Scope
PHYBS would like to replace the existing home run fence at Phantom Field with a safer and easier 
to install upgraded fencing system.  12 inch Sockets would be semi permanently installed around 
the outfield fence line which will provide sturdier and safer poles as well as an easier installation 
and removal process.  Previous fencing systems were made of cheaper cloth and garden stakes 
that become dangerous over time as they bend.  Previous fences were donated by various 
individuals and PHYBS is seeking financial support from D23 to upgrade to a safer more 
aesthetically pleasing  more permanent system.  The grand slam fencing system will cost 
approximately $3800 and be installed by PHYBS. 
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